
 
 

 

 

May 12, 2018 

 

I am looking forward to hearing how Robert’s trip to the General Service 

Conference went.  I attended the Pre-General Service Conference Workshop on 

April 7, 2018 and enjoyed hearing all of the agenda items that were discussed.  

 

In the mean time since our last Committee Meeting held on January 13th, 2018, I 

attended the Spring Conference and Spring Assembly and have attended three 

Service Orientation Workshops.  The first two were in Aurora for District 65 and 

the third workshop was in District 12 at the Waukegan Alano Club. 

 

There will be a Service Orientation Workshop next Saturday on May 19th, 2018 

held in District 21 at All Saints Lutheran Church from 9:30 am to 1:00 pm.  All 

are welcome. 

 

Last week I sent out to the districts the Quarterly Reports to the DCMs and their 

Alternates.  If you did not receive your report, please let me know. 

 

If your district is interested in having a Service Orientation Workshop please 

contact me. 

 

In Service, 

Marilyn F. 

Alternate Delegate – Panel 68 

 

 
 

 


